
Laboratory Bulletin

 

 

 

Date:  July 17, 2012  
 
To:   Edmonton Zone 
  Physicians, Nursing staff and Lab Directors and Managers 
 
From: AHS Laboratory Services - University of Alberta Hospital (UAH) Laboratory 

Medicine and Pathology  
 
Re:  Relocation of UAH Outpatient Laboratory from Walter C. Mackenzie Centre to 

Edmonton Clinic 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 

• The University of Alberta Hospital (UAH) Outpatient Laboratory will begin transition to the 
Edmonton Clinic effective July 26, 2012. 

• From July 26 to August 31 2012, the Outpatient Laboratory will operate in both the Walter C. 
Mackenzie Centre and the Edmonton Clinic.  

• The Outpatient Laboratory at the Walter C. Mackenzie Centre will be permanently 
relocating to the Edmonton Clinic as of September 1, 2012.  Patients will no longer be 
seen at the Walter C. Mackenzie Outpatient Laboratory after this date. 

• Hours of operation, location and contact information are listed below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The Edmonton Clinic is accessible by LRT via the Health Sciences Station. Public parking is 
available in the Edmonton Clinic parkade.  

 
For additional questions contact:  
 

• Dr. George Cembrowski, Director of  Medical Biochemistry at: 780-407-8817 
• Wendy Mazzuca, UAH Laboratory Manager at: 780-407-6442 
• Ann Arseneau, UAH Pre-Analytic Coordinator at: 780-407-4439 

 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by Dr. Carolyn O’Hara, AHS Medical/Scientific 
Director and ZCDH, Laboratory Services – Edmonton Zone 

UAH Outpatient Laboratory                        Edmonton Clinic Outpatient Laboratory  

Room 1A1.01 Walter C. Mackenzie Centre   Level 0 - Room 0B.102 
University of Alberta Hospital  
8440-112 Street,  T6G 1Z1 

Edmonton Clinic 
11400 University Avenue, T6G 2B7       

Hours of Operation 
Monday to Friday                                           Monday to Friday 
7AM to 5PM                                                   7 AM to 5PM 
Phone:  780-407-8605                                  Phone:  780-407-8607                          
Fax:  780-407-7506                                        Fax:  780-407-5625 


